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Significant Incident at Karlawinda Project 

 

MACA Limited (ASX:MLD) (‘Company’ or ‘MACA’) is deeply saddened to advise that a significant incident 

has occurred at the Karlawinda Gold Mine on the morning of 13 October 2022, which resulted in the 

fatality of a MACA employee.  

WA Police have been notified and are currently on scene. The WA Department of Mines, Industry 

Regulation and Safety has also been advised. The Karlawinda emergency response team has also been 

activated and are assisting at site. 

MACA is mobilising senior leaders to site and the Company will provide direct support to the families and 

co-workers of those involved in the incident.  

MACA CEO David Greig said, “Our thoughts are with the family, friends and workmates of our colleague. 

We will be providing support to our colleague’s family and our teams as we all work through this tragic 

event.” 

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary of MACA Limited.  
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***ENDS*** 

 

 

About MACA | MACA Limited is an ASX-listed contracting group providing services to the mining and construction 

industries. Employing in excess of 3,000 people, MACA specializes in contract mining and crushing, civil construction 

and infrastructure maintenance, and mineral processing solutions. 
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